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NTM 05/2025 

RIVER CLYDE – JAMES WATT DOCK CRANE (Chart 1994) 

 

 

 
Due to the risk of falling debris, mariners are advised to remain clear of the area below 
and immediately adjacent to the crane within James Watt Dock Marina until further notice. 
 
The crane extends over the dock as shown on Clydeport survey drawing CPR020-1-2024 
James Watt Dock and Approaches published here:  
https://www.peelports.com/media/zr2lzhtt/cpr020-1-2024-001_james-watt-dock-and-
approaches-20240925.pdf  
 
The drawing extract below indicates the dock area of 52m x 32m (extending 10m round 
the crane) which is to be avoided. 
 
Contractors have been engaged to inspect the crane and carry out any immediate safety 
works.  Marina staff have put in place restricted access to the landside area and adjacent 
pontoons.  Any queries from marina users should be directed to the Marina on 01475-
729838 or via email to info@jwdmarina.co.uk 
 

 
 
Estuary Radio may also be contacted on VHF Ch12 or 0151-949 6651 (Recorded line). 
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